CITY OF SEWARD P.O. BOX 167 SEWARD, ALASKA 99664-0167



- Main Office (907) 224-4050
- · Police (907) 224-3338
- · Harbor (907) 224-3138
- Fire (907) 224-3445
- City Clerk (907) 224-4046
- · Community Development (907) 224-4049
- Utilities (907) 224-4050
- Fax (907) 224-4038

May 11, 2022

Mayor Charlie Pierce Kenai Peninsula Borough 144 North Binkley Street Soldotna, AK 9669

Dear Mayor Pierce:

First, I want to thank you for your efforts to secure federal funding projects on the Kenai Peninsula. As requested from Rachel Chaffee in April 20 email, this letter is to formally request on behalf of the City of Seward the \$577,195 that has been set aside for the city as part of the America Rescue Plan Act (ARPA).

The City of Seward has identified the need for investment in water and sewer infrastructure as the most appropriate use of these funds as well as expansion opportunities.

Thank you again for the work you and your team do on behalf of the Kenai Peninsula and the cities and towns located here. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions or need more information regarding this important project.

Sincerely,

Janette Bower, City Manager

City of Seward

ibower@cityofseward.net

(907) 224-4012

Cc: Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Project Manager